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Addressed by the principal Brothers to John Baptist de La Salle, received either at Grenoble or at Parménie.
Monsieur, our very dear Father:
We, the principal Brothers of the Christian Schools, 
having in view the greater glory of God as well as the good of the Church and of our Society, consider that it is of the greatest importance that you return to the care and general direction of God's holy work, which is also your own,
because it has pleased the Lord to make use of you to establish it and to guide it for so many years
We are all convinced 
that God himself has called you to this work and that he has given you the grace and talents necessary for the good government of this new Society so beneficial to the Church. 
We acknowledge in all justice that you have always guided it with considerable success and edification. 
That is why, Monsieur, we very humbly beseech you, and we command you in the name and on the part of the body of the Society to which you have vowed obedience, to take up at once the general government of the Society. 
In witness whereof we have signed.  Done at Paris, on this first day of April 1714, and we, with very profound respect, our most dear Father, your very humble and very obedient subjects.

We have here a summary of the relations between the Brothers and John Baptist de la Salle: an affectionate relationship, consciousness of being a body, of being committed, responsible, for the future of this community: a hierarchical relationship, founded on faith and confidence in he who is the Father.  All this because they are associated for the Mission. It is worth remembering that the formulae of vows of 1694 listed the names of each of the associates.[footnoteRef:1] [1:  The International Council for Lasallian Studies #13 The Lasallian Charism, February 2006, p.145.] 

